
 

Module preparation for Induction Training Consultation Programme:  

A consultation programme was organized by PADI, Mangalore in collaboration with DIET 

Mangalore and DIET Udupi on 1st March 2018. The consultation took place in DIET Mangalore at 

10.00am with 20 total participants from Udupi district and D.K district. All the D.ed institution heads and 

lecturers and PADI staff participated. The consultation topic was “ACTION RESEARCH AND REFLECTIVE 

PRACTICES IN SCHOOLS AND D.ed Institutions”. 

At the outset Mrs Kasturi welcomed the gathering with an 

introduction of PADI. Executive Director of PADI Mr. Renni D Souza 

introduced the need of involvement of PADI with DIET and D.ed 

Institutions for quality education.  

Mr. Swamy K.A, Principal SDM D.ed college, Ujire and Mrs. 

Sumangala, Senior Lecturer DIET Mangalore were the resource 

persons for the day.  

Mr. Swamy took the first session by presenting the need assessment done in all the D.ed institutions. 

The data report was collected from the D.ed students, lectures and opinions were collected on D.ed 

curriculum. Mr. Swamy presented briefly the data collected report and highlighted some points for 

discussion. 

Mrs Sumangala continued the session with some noted points for discussion. Opinions and suggestions 

were given by the lecturers. Following topics were taken in the concluding mark. 

 Mentor teacher orientation programme to evaluate the mentor methods.   

 Action research of Behavioral study on children. 

 Tools for behavioral observation checklist  

 Teacher should sensitize the teaching 

 Collect feedback from mentor teacher. 

 NGOs can talk front and write up to DSERT on 

various issues pertaining curriculum. 

 Teacher educator workshop for 3 days to take 

place in DIET Mangalore – 3,4,5 of April 2018 

 All the students from DIET and other D.ed institution students to take part.  

 Induction module preparation Mr. Swamy and Mrs Sumangala will join with PADI. 

In the conclusion the DIET Principal Mr. Cyprian raised the concern of students’ poor performance in the 

subject of Mathematics and science. Therefore he suggested PADI to do some research study to 

understand problems to overcome along with DIET Mangalore. Advocacy coordinator Mr. Steevan 

thanked the Principal, PADI staff, Resource persons, Institution heads and lecturers for their active 

participation. 


